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Public Scoping Notice - Vegetation Management Activities 
 
 
Dear Interested Party, 

The Buffalo Ranger District is proposing to conduct vegetation management activities in the 
Buffalo Valley to reduce fuel loading, crown fire potential, fuel continuity, and promote aspen as 
a fire break.  Enclosed is a public scoping notice which includes the purpose and need for action, 
a description of the proposed action, location (map enclosed), Forest Plan direction, preliminary 
issues, and also contains information on the scoping process and how to comment.  It is 
important for us to hear from you concerning this proposed action so that we can consider your 
issues and concerns during the analysis. 

Please review the enclosed document and send me any comments that you have that might help 
us in our analysis no later than April 30, 2009.  Please return your comments or suggestions 
concerning this project to: 

  Buffalo Ranger District 
  Attention: Mack McFarland 
  P.O. Box 278 
  Moran, WY  83013 
 
This constitutes an opportunity to comment on the project.  A subsequent opportunity to 
comment will be provided later in the process which complies with 36 CFR215.11 and 
individuals who comment at that time are eligible to appeal the project.  If you would like 
additional information, please contact Mack McFarland, Buffalo Ranger District, at  
(307) 543-0113. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ John Hagengruber 
JOHN HAGENGRUBER 
Buffalo District Ranger 
 
Enclosures     
 


